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Auburn Christmas Light Judging Friday Evening
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Chamber of Commerce will have their annual residential Christmas Lighting
Contest on Friday, December 12.

Anyone within the city limits of Auburn is welcome to participate. All you need to do is turn on your
outside Christmas lights by 5 p-m on Friday. Judges will be going around that evening to select
winners.

If you have questions contact the Auburn Chamber of Commerce at 402-274-3521.
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